We are pleased to announce the launch of a 
NEW Beds, Bucks and Northants Triple Challenge.

We have combined the very popular Steppingley Step with its pre-runner 
the Shillington Shuffle and have added the new Sundon Saunter.

Each event will have a choice of 3 distances
any of which will qualify you for the Triple

These events will be held on yearly rolling basis starting with 
The Shillington Shuffle on Sunday 13th November 2011

That will be followed by
The Sundon Saunter in November 2012

Then again, followed by
The Steppingley Step in November 2013

Returning to 
The Shillington shuffle in November 2014

The TRIPLE CHALLENGE is to complete all three events consecutively.
If you cannot join us this year, then begin your challenges in 2012
All who complete the challenge will be awarded 
a special badge and a certificate 


For further details contact
Dave and Lynn Yorston
01494 868371

